
CASA Kane County is 

“Looking for a Few Good Men” 
 

 

Join us for drinks & 

appetizers and hear from 

some of our guys just how 

much of a difference you can 

make in a child’s life as a 

CASA/Guardian Ad Litem. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please invite your friends, neighbors, and co-workers! 

For more information or to RSVP 

Contact Debra McQuaid at: 

debm@casakanecounty.org     

or 630-444-3110  

                

   

  

 

CASA Kane County is a nonprofit volunteer organization that 
advocates for the best interests of abused and neglected children 

within the Juvenile Court System. 

 

   Wednesday, March 5th     Pal Joey’s 
   5:30-6:30pm     31 N. River St., Batavia 
 
   Wednesday, March 19th   Two Brothers Roundhouse 
   5:30-6:30pm     205 N. Broadway St., Aurora 
 

  Wednesday, April 9th       Elgin Public House 
   5:30-6:30pm     219 E. Chicago St., Elgin 
 
   Wednesday, April 23rd    Even Flow 
   5:30-6:30pm     302 W. State St., Geneva 
 

I am for the child.       

www.casakanecounty.org 

TM 


